
 

 

 

MEMO 

TO:   Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Department of Natural Resources 

 
From:   City of Colorado Springs Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services 

Date:   June 2, 2022 

Subject:  M-1977-210 Snyder Quarry Annual Report 

 

The memo includes additional information and action regarding a response to a question on the Annual 
Report Questionnaire for the Snyder Quarry Annual Report (M1977210) 

Question #2: Is the affected area boundary clearly marked in accordance with Rule 3.1.12(2)? 

Response: No. At the time on inspection on June 1, 2022, the affected areas did not appear to be clearly 
marked as required per Rule 3.1.12(2).  

Action Required: The City of Colorado Springs will install markers that are clearly visible and adequate to 
delineate the affected area boundary. Markers will be installed within 15 business days.   

Please contact us with any concerns or questions.  

Thank you. 

 

City of Colorado Springs 
Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services 
Attn:  David Deitemeyer  
           719.385.6515 
           David.Deitemeyer@coloradosprings.gov 
 
 

Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services 
1401 Recreation Way 

Colorado Springs, CO  80905 
Phone (719)385-5940  Fax (719)385-6599 
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